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Warm regards, your Newsletter Editors, Mike & Petra S. Berger 

Volunteer… Your HELP makes a Difference, is Needed, and is Truly Valued! 

Notes from the Chair 
Diane Dendy 

Thanks to everyone for having patience with Cistern #3 problems (failed pump and low 
water pressure). The pump company has installed a new pump. We are grateful that 
this issue has been resolved! 

The annual Audit of our financial records for 2019-2020 was successfully completed by 
Laquita Stec and Christine Lundy in November. Thank You Ladies for making the time 
to help the High Desert Estates Community.  

There will be no Board meeting in December. The next meeting will take place on 
January 12, 2021, unless the Covid-19 pandemic causes us to change our plans. Our 
January newsletter will provide an update on our meeting schedule. 

We appreciate everyone who provides input and opinion about our Community. Please 
call 541-236-7284 with your input or leave a signed message in one of our four HDE 
mail drop boxes.  

Please be courteous to the community and use a poop bag as needed for your pets. 
We ask that you do not let your dog make a mess in someone else’s yard. We have 
received a number of complaints of this happening. Thank You! 

I am Very Grateful for our Board Members. They all help to make our Community a 
great place to live. I am so Grateful that we love our people! 

To EVERYONE 
Hope for a Merry Christmas  and a Happy New Year. 

Feliz Navidad y un feliz año Nuevo 

Feliz Natal e um Feliz Ano Novo 

Joyeux Noel et Bonne Année 
vee-Syoh-lah-vah rah-zhdee STVAH 

즐거운 성탄절 보내시고 새해 복 많이 받으세요 

Frohe Weihnachten und ein glückliches Neues Jahr 
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